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THE INSTITUTE ON MAN AND SCIENCE/ RENSSELAERVILLE, NEW YORK 12147/(518) 797-3783 

Ms. Elizabeth Block 
Environmental Impact Assessment Group 
Canadian Environmental Law Association 
Suite 303 
One Spadina Crescent 
Toronto Ontario 
M5S 2J5 
Canada 

Dear Ms. Block: 

Thank you for your letter of November 9. We appreciate your interest in The 
Institute's publication, "Toward A Systematic Approach to Environmental Impact 
Review." Unfortunately this paper is no longer available and we are in a 
process of considering a second edition. The Department of Environmental Con-
Servation of New York State has also exhausted their supply. 

I am however, enclosing a more recent publication which examines the question 
of Environmental Impact Statements and the criteria used to evaluate them. I 
thought this might interest you. The Institute is continuing its efforts to 
closely examine the National Environmental Policy Act and its implementation. 
Please feel free to call upon us if you have any questions or if there is any 
way I can be of further assistance. 

Sincerely yours, 

Gordon A. Enk 
Director of Economic and 

Environmental Studies 

GAE:lak 
Enc. 

November 16, 1973 
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